

Suffolk County's Largest Independent Union

POLITICAL ACTION COMMITTEE, INC

August 28, 2025

Mr. Chad Lupinacci 691 Walt Whitman Road, Suite 202 Melville, New York 11747

Dear Mr. Lupinacci:

I hope this letter finds you well.

Thank you for taking the time from your busy schedule to meet with members of the Association of Municipal Employees' (AME) Political Action Screening Committee. It is always extremely helpful to speak with incumbents and candidates about their views on the many issues of importance to AME members.

After significant deliberation and discussion by the members of the Screening Committee, it is my pleasure to inform you that AME is endorsing you in your election bid to serve as Suffolk County Legislator for the 16th Legislative District. We are encouraged that you will be successful in your campaign and will support our Members in your Legislative term as we seek fair and equitable raises to assist with recruitment and retention efforts in Suffolk County.

We look forward to working with you in the coming years not only to address Suffolk AME member needs, but also to rebuild a positive work culture in Suffolk County for the betterment of all.

Please continue to keep us advised of your campaign activities and fundraisers.

Best Regards,

Terry Maccarrone

President

LUPI0828